# Old Dux Association letter

Compiled by A. McRae

**April 2005** 

## 10th Annual Dinner Special

Dear Members

### **Booking**

We are still accepting names for the Annual Dinner, but hurry as the list has to close by the Sat 30th April. No additions will be allowed after that date as we have to notify Chilford Hall of the final numbers attending so that they can make final arrangements for the evening.

#### Finance

All outstanding monies must also be paid in by the 30th April. Cheques made payable to the Old Dux Association should be sent directly to the treasurer (George Poole). His address can be found in the members directory. Please note, no money can be accepted on the night!!

#### Transport

Bob Hope is making a provisional booking for the transport to and from the various hostelries and would like all who want to avail themselves of this facility to please **re-confirm** this direct to Bob.

Also if you coming to the AGM meeting on Sunday 15th and have not already done so Bob will need to know your vehicle registration number and name/s of all occupants (whether attending the actual meeting or not) for submission to the IWM security.

#### Raffle Prizes.

The success of previous raffles have always been due to the generosity of our members who year after year donate all manner of items to be offered as prizes so hopefully this years haul will prove to be equally bountiful.

See you on the weekend 14/15th

Chi.
Secretary